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I do not have any investment whatsoever in the Santa Rita Mtn area. As a Tucson resident for 50+
years it is disheartening to see the destruction of this pristine area by mining via Hudbay, etal. It is
particularly pointless to destroy this area to gain copper to send away from our needs and country. 
Such mining is wantonly destructive, the remains of which are impossible to repair. This permit
should be denied.


